
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

Pursuant to Application No. ARP20170002 

Agency Interest No. 134200 

 

The Energy and Environment Cabinet, Division of Waste Management has received an 

application for a Registered Permit-by-Rule Convenience Center, Transfer Station, and Recycling Center, 

from J Bishop Enterprises, Inc. located in Scott County.   

 The proposed facility will receive municipal solid waste (MSW) and various forms of recycling 

material and, after sorting, will then transport the remaining non-recyclable materials to a permitted solid 

waste disposal facility. 

 The proposed facility may be accessed from US-460 to KY-620 W in Scott County, Follow KY-

620 W and Triport Road to West Yusen Drive. 

 The name and address of the permit applicant is: 

J Bishop Enterprises, Inc. 

P.O. Box 925 

Georgetown, KY 40324 

Contact Person:  John Bishop 

Telephone:  (859)621-1809 

 

The name and address of the facility is: 

  

Simply Green of Kentucky 

245 West Yusen Way 

Georgetown, KY 40324   

  

 

The permit application is being processed at the following address: 

 

Division of Waste Management 

Solid Waste Branch 

300 Sower Blvd, Second Floor 

Frankfort, KY  40601 

The Energy and Environment Cabinet has scheduled a public hearing to be held on Tuesday, 

August 8, 2017 at Scott County High School, Georgetown, Kentucky.  The public hearing, which is an 

opportunity for the public to make oral comments for the record, will begin at 6:00 P.M. Written 

comments may also be submitted at the hearing. See solid waste regulation 401 KAR 47:140 Section 10 

for public hearings and Section 16 of the same regulation regarding response to comments. 



The application and related information can be reviewed at the Division of Waste Management's 

Frankfort office between 8:30 AM and 4:00 PM weekdays by appointment only.  To make an 

appointment or request information, submit a written request to DEP.KORA@ky.gov at least 72 hours 

prior to the desired review date.  Please include Agency Interest No. 134200 and Application No. 

ARP20170002 in the email request. 

 An electronic copy of the administrative record has been compiled and forwarded to the Scott 

County Public Library, 104 South Bradford Lane, Georgetown, KY, for public review during regular 

library hours.  

 Anyone wishing to make comments on this application should submit them in writing to Danny 

Anderson, Branch Manager, Solid Waste Branch, Division of Waste Management, 300 Sower Blvd, 

Frankfort, KY 40601, no later than the close of business on August 17, 2017, the end of the 30-day 

public comment period.  Please reference Agency Interest No. 134200 and Application No. 

ARP20170002 on any correspondence.  

The Cabinet does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, national origin, 

sexual orientation, gender identity, ancestry, age, disability or veteran status.  The Cabinet provides, on 

request, reasonable accommodations necessary to afford an individual with a disability an equal 

opportunity to participate in all services, programs and activities. To request alternate formats for printed 

information, contact Anita Young at (502) 782-6482.  Publication of this notice is pursuant to KRS 

224.40-310. 
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